
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to D.P Murphy application Borden Carleton
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 7:46:47 AM

 
 

From: Kevin Walsh [mailto:ksw311@outlook.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:28 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to D.P Murphy application Borden Carleton
 
To whom it may concern
I OBJECT to the retail gas application From D.P. Murphy Inc.
We definitely do not need another gas station in our Community.
It would not have a great affect on the two family businesses that have supported our
community for a long time -Ceretti's Grocery and Hardware and Howatts Shell have been here
supporting many things in the Borden Carleton area for generations.
 
Thank you 
Kevin Walsh
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